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From: Lisa Melvin <melvinl@dexterschools.org>
Date: Fri, Nov 8, 2019 at 11:21 AM
Subject: Reminder for 11/14/19 Special Education Survey Results Meeting
To: Dexter Community School District Recipients <recipients@dexterschools.parentlink.net>

November 8, 2019

Dear Parent(s)/Guardians(s), 

Just a friendly reminder regarding the parent meeting to discuss the results of the K12 Insight Survey completed last spring. In addition, we will be 
sharing changes the district is already implementing based on the survey results. We will also be gathering your input on steps we can take in the 
future to continue to improve the special education programs and services in the Dexter Community Schools. 

        When: Thursday, November 14, 2019 

        Time: 5:30pm - 7:30pm 

        Where: Innovation Room at Creekside Intermediate School

To assure we have enough materials prepared Please RSVP to Lisa Melvin at melvinl@dexterschools.org or by calling 734-424-4160 ext
6053. 

We look forward to seeing you next week. 

Sincerely, 

Anne Nakon 
Director of Special Education
Dexter Community Schools 

You are receiving this email because of your relationship with Dexter Community School District. If you wish to stop receiving email updates sent through the Blackboard 
service, please unsubscribe.
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